
Receiving Holy Communion from the Chalice:

We have been able to receive Holy
Communion under both kinds again since
Easter. However, please consider carefully
before receiving Holy Communion from the
chalice if you are feeling unwell or have
recently developed a cough.

While the Church teaches that Holy Communion
‘has a fuller sign when it takes place under both
kinds’, it also teaches that the Body, Blood, Soul
and Divinity of Christ is present in both the
Sacred Host and Precious Blood, and so there is
no obligation to receive Holy Communion from
the Chalice.

Sunday 222d October 2023 –
Today is World Mission Sunday

World Mission Sunday is being celebrated in
every Catholic Parish around the world today! It
supports missionaries who work alongside
communities that are poor or in need,
regardless of their background or belief.
By supporting Missio, the Pope’s charity for world
mission, you will help missionaries like Sr Mary
who has given her whole life to bring the love
and hope of Jesus to situations of extreme
poverty and injustice. Please pray for the
mission of the Church throughout the world and
give what you can to this very important
collection which will sustain the future of our
Church. You can call 020 7821 9755 (office
hours) or visit Missio’s website to give a single
gift, set up a Direct Debit and Gift Aid your
donation, if possible: mission.org.uk

Please return your WORLD MISSION SUNDAY
envelopes this weekend, after Mass.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY.

Many thanks to you all for your support and

generosity to the Fast Day Appeal.

We have donated a total of £592.05 which

includes £125.30 from our Cafod Breakfast and

£128.17 from Cafod House Boxes. An extra £55

will be added for Gift Aided donations.

Together, we are supporting local experts like Dr

Nasha in Pakistan to get help to families and

communities when they need it most. It’s not too

late to give online at cafod.org.uk THANK YOU!

ALL SAINTS, OLD GLOSSOP, AND ST MARY CROWNED, GLOSSOP
Glossop Catholic Parishes – Jesus Christ calls everyone

to experience His transforming love.
We joyfully embrace our responsibility to proclaim this good news.

THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF NOTTINGHAM
REGISTERED OFFICE: ST HUGH’S HOUSE, 1 CASTLE QUAY, NOTTINGHAM. NG7 1FW

COMPANY NUMBER 7151646 CHARITY NUMBER 1134449

TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY OF 2023 – 22nd OCTOBER
Fr Martin writes,

It's approaching that time of year when we

remember with special devotion those of our
loved ones who have died.

May they all rest in peace.

If I want my mum and dad, may they rest in

peace, to have a share in every Holy Souls Mass

offered in the year ahead, I put a note with their

names, along with my offering, in one of the

"Month of the Holy Souls November Dead List"

envelopes. Then, every single time I see that Holy

Mass is offered for the Holy Souls, I know they

have a share in that Mass.

If I want them to have one Holy Mass offered for

the repose of their souls, then I use the ordinary

Mass Offering envelope, the type that is printed

with a space for names to be written on the

outside of the envelope. I will then see in the

newsletter "Arthur and Tessa Sylvester RIP" listed

as a Mass intention.

It is perfectly fine to use an ordinary envelope,

giving clear instructions, for example, "My

offering for Holy Souls Masses. Please include

[names] RIP in all the Holy Souls Masses" or "My

offering for Holy Mass to be offered for the

repose of the soul of [name] RIP."

Envelopes should be returned to Royle House,

Church Street, Glossop SK13 7RJ or put in the

weekly collection.

People can also go online to arrange Mass

offerings or add names to the Holy Souls list.

Please visit paypal.me/fathermartin and use the

form of words that is recommended above

when using an ordinary envelope. When you

work your way through the simple steps to submit

your offering, do not tick "paying for goods or a

service" -- we never pay for Holy Mass! The price

of every Mass ever to be celebrated was paid

by Jesus Christ with his Precious Blood on

Calvary. Our offering for a Mass is a gift to cover,

or at least contribute to, the priest's living

expenses for the day he offers Holy Mass for our

requested intention.

A Date for the diary:

Saturday 18th November, Joint Christmas Fayre,
11am - 3pm in St Mary’s Hall.
Details of the Christmas Café, the stalls and other

attractions to follow next week.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s readings: p.143, Gloria p.9, Creed p.11

Saturday 21st

6.00pm,

Feria

ASC Vigil Mass (Thomas Eyre RIP – Anniversary (MM))

Second collection for World Mission Sunday

Sunday 22nd

9.15am,

11.15am,

Twenty - Ninth Sunday of the Year

World Mission Sunday – Day of special prayer for the spread of the Gospel

SMC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

ASC Holy Mass (Robert Smith RIP – Birthday memories (AR))

Tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

Second collection for World Mission Sunday

Monday 23rd

10.00am,

St John of Capistrano, Priest, Bishop

ASC Holy Mass (The welfare of Veronica Love (JC))

Please pray for today’s meeting of the Core Leadership Team

Tuesday 24th St Anthony Mary Claret, Bishop

Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today, Intention to be announced

Wednesday 25th

7.00pm,

7.30pm,

Feria

ASC Holy Hour, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

ASC Holy Mass (Monica O’Meara RIP - Anniversary (PM))

Thursday 26th

10.00am,

SS Chad and Cedd, Bishops

SMC Holy Mass (Michael Hind RIP (R&AH))

Tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

Please pray for this evening's meeting of our joint parishes maintenance committee.

Friday 27th

8.30am,

9.15am,

7.00pm,

Feria

ASC Holy Mass (Intention to be announced)

Trip to Mount St Bernard Abbey – Bus departs from ASC at 9.15am

SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 28th

9.00 – 9.30am,

10am – 12noon,

6.00pm,

SS Simon and Jude

ASC Confessions

SMH Sycamore session 5 – The Holy Spirit and the church

ASC Vigil Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Sunday 29th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Thirtieth Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (Thanksgiving for friendships over the years (JH))

Tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

ASC Holy Mass (Margaret and Charles Dearnley RIP - Anniversary (MM))

Tea and coffee will be served in the church after this Mass

Please join your fellow parishioners in praying our parish prayer daily – “Heavenly Father, bless and
prosper our efforts to renew the life of our parishes. Help me to discover the part you want me to play,
and give me the courage to trust in the power of the Holy Spirit. Through Christ our Lord. Amen.”

GLOSSOP ROSARY: We continue our Rosary devotion on Monday 23rd October with the Joyful Mysteries.

The winner of the All Saints Thrifty Fifty £100 for September is Richard Sidebottom. If you would like a
chance to win the monthly £100 draw for just £5 per month while raising much needed funds for our
parish expenses, then contact Bernard Mcmylor. We have just four places left to fill!!

Please remember in your prayers this week: Don and Roseline McLeish who are unwell.
Philomena Brennan who asks for prayers for healing and relief from a long standing problem.


